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Chair Luke, Vice Chair Cullen, and committee members: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments in support for House Bill 1428 HD 1 
Relating to the Office of the Governor Budget and ask that the Fiscal Biennium 
2019-2021 operating budget request for the Office of the Governor be added back into 
the measure.  This includes the amounts included in the original bill of $291,076 for FY 
2019-2020 and $267,816 for FY 2020-2021, respectively.  In addition, we ask that the 
effective date of the bill be changed back to July 1, 2019. 
 
We appreciate your attention and will be available to answer your questions, should you 
have any at this time. 
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